

Rotary Club of El Cajon Sunset 1217 Coronado Ave Spring Valley, CA 91977

January 28, 2021

Dear Rotary Club of El Cajon Sunset,

On behalf of Crisis House, I hope this email finds you and your loved ones in good health. Thank you so much for your generous contribution of \$600.00 on 12/10/2020 to Crisis House. We extend our deepest gratitude for your continued support of serving families and individuals experiencing homelessness and fleeing domestic violence in the San Diego area.

These funds are an investment in the health, growth, and effectiveness of Crisis House. Your funding allows our organization to maintain existing programs and service delivery to directly benefit those whom are in most need in our community.

With more resources available for funded purpose, Crisis House can focus on making a greater impact in San Diego. Thank you for assisting our staff to provide emergency services and ensure that the needs of the community are met.

Because we are a registered 501(c)3 organization, your donation is completely tax deductible. Please keep this for your tax records to claim your deduction. Again, we thank you for your support in helping to make the world a better place.

Please visit our website at http://www.crisishouse.org to stay informed on upcoming events and ongoing developments. If you have any questions please email our Development Manager, Andrea Garcia, at andrea@crisishouse.org.

Again, thank you Rotary Club of El Cajon Sunset for helping Crisis House make a difference in our San Diego community.

Warm Regards,

Mary Case, Executive Director

Crisis House - Tax ID (EIN) Number: 33-0217339

New Address: 9550 Cuyamaca St. Suite 101, Santee CA 92071

mcase@crisishouse.org

(619) 444-3132